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DuPage Water Commission Attends Argonne 
National Laboratory for Earth Day 
Date: April 22nd, 2010 

On Wednesday, April 21st, 2010, DuPage Water Commission Water Preservation 
Group Members, Jenessa Nesbitt and Carolyn Johnson were in attendance as an 
exhibitor for Earth Day for Argonne National Laboratory employees. The display 
from the Commission as well as other Earth-friendly displays was set up on the 
way into the lunch area so the Argonne employees could peruse through them on 
the way to lunch.  
 
Around 30 informational pamphlets about toilet leaks, lawncare, indoor/outdoor 
water use, and a water quiz were handed out. About 50 5-minute shower timers, 
50 rain gauges, and 50 toilet leak detection tablets were distributed. Many people 
were excited to see rain gauges and shower timers were developed and thought 
that these products were great ways to save water. 
 
See below for photos from the event. 
 

 

photo credit: Argonne National Laboratory 
Jenessa Nesbitt describing how leak detection tablets work to an Argonne 

employee. 
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photo credit: Argonne National Laboratory 
Jenessa Nesbitt and Carolyn Johnson pictured with other Argonne employees that 

participated as exhibitors. 
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